
Peer Warmline Connection  

of Sonoma County 

 

The Peer Warmline Connection of Sonoma County is a peer-run service 

operated by, and for, mental health consumers. Emphasizing self-help, the 

Warmline provides a confidential telephone connection for people with mental 

health challenges who would like to speak with a peer, or be linked to resources.  

The Warmline was established to make available support during hours when 

resources are limited.  

 

To receive help from the Peer Warmline, call 707-565-4466 on Friday, Saturday, 

and Sunday evenings from 5:30p.m. to 9:30p.m. Telephones are answered by 

volunteers living with recovery experience.   

 

The Peer Warmline Connection of Sonoma County is funded through the Mental 

Health Services Act and Sonoma County Behavioral Health Division and 

Administered by Goodwill ~ Redwood Empire.   

 

For further details please contact: 
Ann Tate 

Program Coordinator 
707-565-7809 or atate@gire.org 

wellnessandadvocacy.org 
 


